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Liturgical services for the week of April 25 – May 2, 2021 

Sunday of the Paralytic Man 

Saturday April 24, 2021 Festal Tone, p.181 

 3:00 – 3:30 PM Mystery of Reconciliation (Confession) 

 4:00 PM Divine Liturgy (St. Mary) 

In memory of John Panczyszyn, requested by Ron Ostrowski and Ellen Jacko 

Sunday April 25, 2021 Festal Tone, p.181 

 8:00 AM Divine Liturgy (St. Nicholas) 
Health and Blessings for the Parish Family of Assumption of the Virgin Mary Church and 
St. Nicholas Church 

 10:00 AM Divine Liturgy (St. Mary) – Livestreamed 

In Memory of +Julian Harhigh requested by his sister, Mary Carol Eldredge 

  
 

Sunday of the Samaritan Women 

Saturday May 1, 2021 Festal Tone, p.186 
 3:00-3:30 PM 

4:00 PM 

 

Mystery of Reconciliation (Confession) 

Divine Liturgy (St. Mary) 

In Memory of +Veronica Kasian requested by her children on her birthday 

Sunday May 2, 2021 Festal Tone, p.186 

 8:00 AM Divine Liturgy (St. Nicholas) 

Health and Blessings for the Parish Family of Assumption of the Virgin Mary Church 
and St. Nicholas Church  

 10:00AM Divine Liturgy (St. Mary) – Livestreamed 

In Memory of +Mary Konnyu Goodwin, requested by family 
In Memory of +John Konnyu, requested by his nieces and nephews 

   

Welcome to our parish! 

We are glad that you have chosen to participate in the Divine Liturgy with us today and we pray that it 

has been a spiritually nourishing experience.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Donations to St. Mary’s / Assumption of the Virgin Mary 

•$25 In memory of +Dorothy Gidusko from Roger and Marcy Embley 

•$20 In memory of +Dorothy Gidusko, a very sweet lady who was a wonderful religious education 

teacher to my three children years ago at St. Mary’s, from Tom Mladenetz 

•$35 In memory of +Miss Dorothy from Ellen Jacko and Ron Ostrowski 

•$50 In memory of +Dorothy Gidusko from Ken and Carol Reichmann 
May God bless you all for your generous heart!!! 

 

New lighting and new A/C Heat unit 

We have upgraded the lighting in the church and the parish center through a program with PSE&G. 

After reviewing our energy use, we determined we could save on our electricity bills by using LED 

lights. We have also replaced one of the AC / Heat units at the Parish Center in preparation for the 

days when we can safely gather again! 

Theology of the Body 

Bishop Kurt Burnette has asked pastors to inform their deacons and parishioners that Catholic Distance 

University is offering a free Online conference on St. John Paul II’s Theology of the Body. St. John 

Paul II offered these originally as a series of talks in his general audiences on the human person and 

especially on sexuality, reproduction, and gender based on the revealed Faith, especially on the 

revelations in the early chapters of the Book of Genesis. Bishop Kurt noted: “Generally speaking, I find 

St. John Paul's teachings that are now called "Theology of the Body" to be remarkably similar to our 

own theological tradition which beautifully emphasizes that we were created in the image and likeness 

of God. The 2021 Theology of the Body Conference will be held April 30-May 2 and will feature over 

eighty of the most prominent Catholic speakers such as Christopher West, Scott Hahn, Sr. Bethany 

Madonna among others. To register please visit: 
https://www.tobvirtualconference.com 

 

Mothers’ Day Remembrances   

Please remember to submit your remembrances for both Mother’s Day (May 9) and Father’s Day (June 

20). Remembrances will be read at the Saturday, May 8th and Sunday, May 9th liturgies. 
 

Masks for sale 

$10 each 

We have 50 masks with Byzantine Cross left over. 

To preorder, contact Monica Olaff (molaff@comcast.net, 609-280-9481) 

Payment can be made via check (payable to St. Nicholas Church), cash, or Venmo 

@monica-olaff (last four digits of cell are 9481, if asked). Please put number of 

masks and parish name in the memo. Masks can also be mailed to family and friends 

out of state. Please add an additional $3 for shipping and handling. Please let your 

Byzantine friend know about this masks! Stay safe everyone! 
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